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To: Kathy Hunter, WUTC Fax # 360 586 1150
From: Bill Henry, Project Manager
Date: February 12, 2007

Subject: Woodinville / BNSF Highways Project

Kathy, to follow is the revised section 12 of the permit application as
discussed.

Please contact me at 425 877 2296 if you have any questions.
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Bill Henry

Project Manager



